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Wednesday June 7, 2017. 
 

Wallacia Public School 120 Year Celebration 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s) 
 
This year marks a significant milestone in the history of our school, the Wallacia 
community, and the lives of those who were and are privileged to be a part of this 
remarkable community. To celebrate and acknowledge our school’s 120 year anniversary 
we will be hosting a very special anniversary event. Our invitation is open to everyone. 
We would love to welcome all ex-students and ex-staff, along with the entire learning 
community. 
 
We will be holding our special school 120 year anniversary during Education Week on 
Tuesday 01/08/17 from 9.00a.m until 11.30 a.m.  
 
The day will be about celebrating the past, embracing the present and reaching for the 
future. We encourage visitors to get into the spirit of the 120 year anniversary by dressing 
up as our first schoolers did back in the day; in Victorian-style dress. 
 
Mrs Tritton will be organizing some old fashioned props so everyone can get a special 
photo taken at the sensational Parents and Citizens Photos booth. The P&C team will be 
uploading all photos to social media for families and individuals to access.  
 
The official ceremony will start in the school at 9.00a.m with a special assembly event. 
This will be followed by our Stage 3 class who will be running some fun stalls in their 
quest to serve our community and raise some funds for our year 6 farewell. This is sure to 
be a treat. 
  
The school will be providing FREE pizza at recess time.  Please come along, enjoy and 
re-live our special school spirit. Support us to bring out the best of every child. A lot has 
changed over the years. However, one thing has not changed. Wallacia is a place where 
children are inspired to learn and where they thrive as individuals, a place filled with 
young people who care about each other and about making the world a better place. 
  
Warm regards 
Trev Mason 
 

120 Years, Your Invitation! 
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